Gay A. Rall District Manager

April 19, 1996

4480 Willow Road Room 110 Plansanton Ca. 94586 510-224-4121

Mr. John Peterson GTE - Manager - National Industry Relations 600 Hidden Ridge, HQEO1155 P.O Box 152092 Irving, TX 75015-2092

Dear John,

This letter is to confirm our conversation of today regarding my concerns with the GTE delay in scheduling negetiations meetings for billing and interconnection. At our meeting yesterday in Dallas, GTE and AT&T agreed that we would convene next week to discuss billing and interconnection issues. As we discussed, the AT&T team is ready to negotiate next week.

Today Lisa Tyler of AT&T was informed by Mike Billings of GTE that the date for billing negotiations has been postponed by GTE from next week until May 10. As we discussed this afternoon, it is unacceptable to AT&T to postpone these important negotiations beyond the agreed-upon time frames. Additionally, I stated that I have not been advised by GTE of the date for the interconnection meeting.

I appreciate your addressing these matters and look forward to your call on Monday advising me of the availability of the GTE teams to meet, as planned, with AT&T next week. It is our hope that we make good progress in these negotiating sessions.

AGBR 000042